The topics that are covered in the 3rd to 6th class sessions are as follows: ( 2 separate sessions -
3rd/4th and 5th/6th)

e The connected world that we live in
* Bad news about social media

* Think before you post

o Cyberbullying

 How to safely post images & videos
e How to defend against nasty people
e App & Game age limits

o Age of Digital Consent

We are looking at the topic of Internet and Cyber Bullying as a very important element of
our wellbeing policy and we are urging parents to attend. Many parents have aired their fears
and concerns regarding Internet safety and Cyberbullying and we are delighted to be able to
hold these parent sessions in response to these concerns. We will be sharing the parent
evening with our neighbouring school, Presentation Primary, in order to reduce costs.

Kind Regards,

Valerie Slattery

Principal.

I will be able to attend this talk on Internet Safety and Cyberbullying in St Oliver’s at 7pm on
_ September 13,

Signed:

Tq

Parent of :

Class:




